
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/School]  

[Date]  

Dear Khan Academy Students, 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits! I want to take a moment to 

congratulate each and every one of you on your remarkable achievements 

while using Khan Academy. Your dedication to learning and improving your 

skills is truly commendable. 

Over the past [duration], you have shown tremendous perseverance and 

commitment. Whether mastering complex math problems, exploring the 

wonders of science, or diving into the world of art and history, your 

efforts have not gone unnoticed. You are not only expanding your 

knowledge but also setting an inspiring example for your peers. 

As you continue on your educational journey, remember that every small 

victory matters. Embrace the challenges and keep pushing the boundaries 

of what you can achieve.  

Once again, congratulations on your hard work and accomplishments! Keep 

striving for excellence and believe in your potential. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/School] 


